
From:   
Sent: 30 January 2019 09:22 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Eshiels - proposed planning 
 
Good Morning  
 
I feel I must write to object most strongly to your proposed plans to build 250 houses/units in Eshiels 
area. 
I have, for many years now , visited this beautiful , scenic and peaceful countryside -  I cannot bear 
the thought that such beautiful land will be marred by unnecessary buildings. 
These areas of natural beauty are becoming less and less now and I’m sure the Scottish Tourist 
Board must have also made their concerns heard. 
 
I do hope that these plans will be reconsidered and this unspoilt area left to be enjoyed by existing 
residents and the many visitors the area attracts. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 

 


